
 

 

13th September 2017 
 
Dear Parent/Carers. 

Year 5/6 Girls’ Football Club  
                                         

Girls’ football club this year will be open to children in Years 5 and 6 in the hope of putting together a 
team for future matches. The club will be run by Paul Salisbury and Lizzie Wiles. 
 
The club will take place every Thursday at 3.45pm to 4.30pm on the school playground, with sessions 

starting on Thursday 21st September.  

Places are limited and will be allocated on a first come first served basis. For safety reasons you will be 

required to sign your child out at the end of each session. For football training the girls will be required to 

wear suitable clothing eg. track suits and trainers. Children are also allowed to bring along healthy snacks 

or drinks to the sessions. 

If you would like your child to take part in this club, please return the reply slip below to the school 

office as soon as possible. 

Kind regards, 

Paul Salisbury 
Year 5 Teacher 

 Year 5/6 Girls’ Football Club 
   

Child’s Name: _____________________________________ Class:  ______________ 

 

I would like my child to take part in the Girls’ Year 5/6 Football Club [  ] 

Please give details below of any medical conditions that the supervising teacher needs to be aware of: 

____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Emergency Contact No:  ________________________________________________________________ 

 

Signed: ___________________________________ (Parent/Carer)  Date: ___________________ 


